Robby Eck2th

To: Tim Raschko
Subject: RE: Planning Commission Materials for January 23 Meeting

From: Tim Raschko <timr@skagitgov.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 2:18 PM

To: Robby Eckroth <reckroth@co.skagit.wa.us>

Subject: Re: Planning Commission Materials for January 23 Meeting

Hi Robby
I have gone through the Public Participation Program and Preliminary Schedule document and have three comments,

rather trite:

Page 7, under Outreach Methods, third bullet, | would just have Community Events and omit "/Fairs and Festivals",
which sounds almost capricious. Examples are listed below in the text, making the existing heading unnecessary.
Page 7, last bullet, the last sentence makes no sense to me.

Page 8, Key Audiences. It would be interesting to see which are required by state law.

All in all a good document.
Tim

On Fri, Jan 19, 2024 at 8:37 AM Robby Eckroth <reckroth@co.skagit.wa.us> wrote:

Good morning Commissioners,

Attached is an updated version of the Public Participation Program. The content has not changed, | have only changed
some grammar and added some links to the document after receiving some suggested edits.

Robby Eckroth, AICP

Senior Planner

Skagit County Planning & Development Services
1800 Continental Place

Mount Vernon, WA 98273

Direct 360-416-1328 | Main 360-416-1320



